
We’re listening to your feedback
You’ve been giving us feedback on your care and treatment. You told us:

We’re listening and this is what we’re doing:

Having your say helps to improve care for everyone so please keep putting us to the test 
by giving us your feedback each time you use our services.

The NHS Friends and Family Test
www.nhs.uk/friendsandfamily


	Add text here: July 2025
How likely were you to recommend Binfield Surgery:
Extremely likely or likely- 92 %
Neither likely or unlikely- 4%
Unlikely or extremely unlikely- 4%
Don't Know- 0%                


	Add more text here: We would like to welcome a new GP Partner, Dr Rolf Rothermel to Binfield Surgery whom started with us on 21/07/25.



